
From: BBarr541@aol.com 

Date: Tue, 18 Jun 2002 08:52:43 EDT 

Subject: No Subject 

To: kortun@netone.com.tr 

CC: gallery@brentsikkema.com 

Status: RO 

 

Dear Vasif, 

Yesterday, in speaking with Brent Sikkema, Michael Jenkins, and Denis  

Gardarin (all of Brent's) I asked them if they've heard more from you  

concerning the September show. I said it wasn't far off, now that 

Summer's here. I'm sure you'll hear from Brent but I wanted to make 

certain of a couple of things:  What Pieces do you want? Michael Jenkins 

thought this was a decided issue but I am not clear as to what exactly 

you had in mind.  Also, I've always planned on going to Istanbul to set-

up the show, etc.  Brent also, has thoughts of being there? Can these 

issues be decided soon?Can you let me know or let the gallery know? 

 

Thank You Vasif, 

 

Burt Barr 

  

 


